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sup:eer|  CITY COUNCIL BILL #19-0139R
INVESTIGATIVE HEARING - COMPOSTING

TO
The Honorable President and May 2, 2019
Members of the City Council
City Hall, Room 400
100 North Holliday Street

The Department of Planning is in receipt of City Council Bill #19-0139R, which is for the
purpose of inviting the Director of the Department of Public Works, the Head of the Bureau of
Solid Waste, the Director of the Office of Sustainability, the Coordinator of the Office of
Sustainability, and the City Arborist to update the City Council on the City’s progress toward
creating a municipal composting program, to provide a fiscal impact statement on creating the
program, and to estimate a time line for Citywide implementation of municipal composting.

The Department of Planning recommends approval of City Council Bill #19-0139R, and will
be represented at the hearing by staff from the Office of Sustainability.

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Lisa McNeilly, Director of Sustainability, at 410-
396-8360.
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cc:  Mr. Jeff Amoros, Mayor’s Office
The Honorable Edward Reisinger, Council Rep. to Planning Commission
Mr. William H. Cole IV, BDC
Mr. Derek Baumgardner, BMZA
Mr. Geoffrey Veale, Zoning Administration
Ms. Sharon Daboin, DHCD
Mr. Tyrell Dixon, DCHD
Ms. Elena DiPietro, Law Dept.
Mr. Francis Burnszynski, PABC
Mr. Liam Davis, DOT
Ms. Natawna Austin, Council Services
Mr. Ervin Bishop, Council Services
Mr. Eric Tiso, Planning
Ms. Lisa McNeilly, Office of Sustainability



